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Your membership fees are past due 
 if you haven’t paid them yet.  Please remit ASAP or you will be dropped from 

membership after March 15th 

 
WHITE TAILS EVENT 

   
  

Thursday, March 12, 2020 
 

The catalog is ready for you to look at items to 
purchase for a donation to this event, our biggest 

fundraiser.  You can also just donate money and we 
will apply it towards an item.  

Contact Harold Peterson  920-621-9942 
 
 
  

Contact Alex if interested ​920-492-9390  
 Or Jeff Devroy 920-615-2809 

 
 
 

http://www.hsoptimistclub.org/
https://hangouts.google.com/?action=chat&pn=%2B19204929390&hl=en&authuser=0


 

 
On Thursday February 6, Jeff Devroy 
(Howard-Suamico Optimist Club President) and Bob 
Chambers (Howard-Suamico Optimist Community 
Foundation Chair) presented a check to the St Judes 
Children's Research Hospital at the Bay Park Square 
Mall  Annual Y100 St Jude Telethon. They ran a live 
radio announcement promoting our Club and asking 
for call ins to match up to the $1,000.00 that we had 
donated. There was a 5 minute call in period where 
we raised an additional $2,400.00 bringing the total 
donation to $3,400.00. This was over $1,000.00 more 

than we had raised last year at the same Event. This was our 3rd year of giving and our hope is to 
continue with this Event with Foundation monies we raise annually.  
 

 
At the 2nd Qtr WINUM conference in Marshfield on Feb 
7 & 8, Governor Elect Ann Sheahan approached (3) of 
our current Lieutenant Governors to request their 
support in the 2020/2021 WINUM year. Smooth moves 
with 100% success. It's all in the "ask". If you are 
interested in receiving a rose from Ann, please step 
forward. She is in the process of building her Team!! 
LT's left to right: Tom Binish (Zone 7) , Chris Nielsen 
(Zone 5) and Troy Dostal (Zone 1) are currently serving 

as Lieutenant Governors supporting Governor Dan O'Leary. Thank you to all 3 of you for 
accepting the rose and serving our Youth another year!!!! 
 

 Brock Bartol spoke to us about the sport of 
Luge. Brock Bartol is a hard working, determined young 
athlete pursuing the Olympic dream. Follow Brock's exciting 
experiences as a member of Team USA Luge - Junior National 
Development Team on Facebook, ​Brock Bartol USA Luge​. 
The club donated $200 to Brock 

https://www.facebook.com/BrockBartolUSALUGE/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARBDZJw-cGxn1u1yASbNsXIOxhtIuYSeBiLVBkPwbA9a1wgKsAChEhhPWznlXPL_ADE3qTIjUDO5TSmy&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDjcet904l1lQT0vrF-_FW91DlyVKGFk20cPLXg3KxOLx7Qu6fhe6RC3DodFohc5GFLi2WzK8J07Sx-pVIXQutAJq-UMo0234NR0PixbTVAJNbb4C7RZwZLFp37TjvrewFmeTZNcR1POhDkekL1DLz9LWDjpOk45TndNdUU_3irKo5JzmcDD9zF16JhvXynV3KbaeehVkPQDg3rdo4sCbzq6zGWCl5QEaECQ0ERBpgaciIWg4XipXh69j5Y6TBCj3XMCYjkQqzzZqyyoRQa2Xr5g0Pf1gYU8_C-T_zHsXBLK22uN-URmQk5I4Nmr9VkLfmSwyM2NvRWAxEUgDIQTmM


 

 
Brooke Lotto is the daughter of Wade & Laurie Lotto.  Brooke received one of the 
scholarships from the H-S Optimist Club.  She is attending NWTC for Environmental 
Engineering-wastewater technology.  Brooke has a 4.0 GPA 

 
 

 
 Please keep members Tim Brunette and Emile Gardiner in  
 your prayers as they go through cancer treatments. 
 
 
 

 
Get Well Wishes to Connie Horen...she is home from her vacation! 

   
  

                                     ​INFO FOR THE NEWSLETTER 
                     IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADD ANYTHING TO THE NEWSLETTER, 

 PLEASE LET TINA SEIFERT  KNOW ​BEFORE​ THE LAST WEEK OF THE MONTH  
TO GET IT IN THE NEWSLETTER.  

*If you’re interested in doing the newsletter,  
please let Tina know as this will be her last term. 

 
IF YOU HAVE SOMETHING YOU WOULD LIKE TO POST ON OUR 

 WEBSITE OR FACEBOOK, CONTACT ASHLEY PYLE 
 ​ashley@firepixel.com​ ​ ​   ​920-366-7334 

 
       ALSO, PLEASE GET THE NAMES OF YOUR SPEAKERS IN THE MONTH BEFORE:  

Email them to :​HSOPTIMISTCLUB@GMAIL.COM 
 

 

mailto:ashley@firepixel.com
mailto:HSOPTIMISTCLUB@GMAIL.COM


 

 
 

Upcoming Board of 
Directors Meeting  
Monday March 16 

6 PM Townline 
 

 
    ​SPEAKERS FOR MARCH 
               Ray Suennen 
  

 
                   ​March  3  
   ​Geoff Farr  Village of Howard 
        Director of Public Works 
 
 

March 10 
Matt Kriese 

Director- Brown County Parks 
 
 
 

March 17 
Lauri Maki  

Brown County Emergency Mgmt 
 

 
March 24 

Alex Kaker/ Administrator  
Village of Suamico 

 
 

March 31 
TBD 

 
 
 
 
   APRIL SPEAKERS: PAULA PYLE 

  
 
         Tuesday Noon Meetings 
 
           Feb 4 , 2020  

Birthdays:  
Anniversaries:  
Drawing winners: ​ Rozy/Rebecca 
Unfortunately, the speaker that was scheduled 
had to cancel.  The group had a discussion on 
By-Laws. 
 
 
 

        ​   Feb 11, 2020 
Birthdays: ​ Mike Stratman 
Anniversaries:  
Drawing Winner: ​ Katie Peters 
 

 
 
Welcome to Sarah Marks with Marine Credit 
Union in Suamico. Sarah discussed Marine 
Credit Union’s mission to make people’s lives 
better through lending. At Marine Credit Union, 
they really look at a person’s situation to find a 
way to put their clients in a better position 
financially. They understand that people are 
more than a credit score, and that by keeping a 
close working relationship with clients, they set 
people up for success. 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

          ​March Birthdays 
  
             3 - Danielle Novak 

 9 - Bob Schultz 
11 - Patrick Hornick 
17 - Henry Siech 

            18 - Adam Kersten 
20 - Steve Kubacki 

            22 - Dennis Winkler 
31 - Jim Felmer 

  
  
 

February  Anniversaries 
 
       18 - Betty & John Zimdars 

 
 
 

 If we do not have your birth date 
or anniversary date, please let 

Rebecca or Tina know. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
           Feb. 18, 2020 

Birthdays:​ Alex Peterson, Paula Pyle & Leon 
Calewarts  
Anniversaries:  
Drawing Winner:​  ?  Probably Katie :-) 
 

 
Welcome to Professor Patricia Terry who 
spoke to our group about the Resch School of 
Engineering at UWGB. In 2019, Brown County 
built state of the art facilities on the UWGB 
campus to house the expanding College of 
Science, Engineering and Technology at 
UWGB. This unique partnership allows UWGB 
to compete with other schools known for 
engineering while preparing students for in 
demand careers in Brown County and 
Northeastern Wisconsin. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           Feb. 25, 2020 
Birthdays:  
Anniversaries:  
Drawing Winner: ​ Tina Seifert 

 



 

  
           ​THE OPTIMIST CREED 
              ​PROMISE YOURSELF 

To be so strong that 
nothing can disturb your 

peace of mind. 
To talk health, happiness 
and prosperity to every 

person you meet. 
To make all your friends 

feel that there is 
something in them. 

To look at the sunny side 
of everything and make 

your optimism come 
true. 

To think only of the best, 
to work only for the best, 
and expect only the best. 
To be just as enthusiastic 

about the success of 
others as you are about 

your own. 
To forget the mistakes of 
the past and press on to 
the greater achievements 

of the future. 
To wear a cheerful 

countenance at all times 
and give every living 
creature you meet a 

smile. 
To give so much time to 

the improvement of 
yourself that you have no 

time to criticize others. 
To be too large for 
worry, too noble for 

anger, too strong for fear 
and too happy to permit 
the presence of trouble. 

 
 

 
Welcome to Paul Evert, Village of Howard 
Administrator. Paul gave us a great update on what is 
happening around the village including updates on 
businesses, housing, law enforcement and plans for 
upcoming projects. Thank you for your commitment to 
making Howard a great place to live and work. 
 

 ~ THE END ~ 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  



 

 


